CYO Emerald Knights

Band and Guard of Kenosha and Racine

Tag Day

Dear Parents and Students,

Tag Day has been considered one of the most profitable fundraising events that your child can participate in with the CYO Program. The student will stand in front of a store, play some music, and collect donations for the CYO. This is very important because not only can your child raise money to cover band and orchestra expenses, but they also have the opportunity to spread the good word about the CYO Program!

For their safety students should be accompanied by an adult.

Here are some tips to help you make your day profitable

- Wear a marching band uniform! Band members in uniform keep 75% of the profits, while band members in street clothes keep 50% (the balance goes directly to the band).
- Smile! Engage in conversations with the public! Be funny! Have fun! Challenge yourself to make them smile as well! People that are smiling and having fun will give you more money.
- Say THANK YOU! Even if they don't give any money!
- Bring your instrument and bust out a few tunes! I promise, you will make more money if you play music! It doesn't have to be anything difficulty or crazy, just some simple melodies from your beginning band or method book will do the trick!

After Tag Day

Parents should total all money received and write a check out to "CYO Band" for the total amount collected.

• Please fill out the back side of this sheet and turn it in with your check! Be sure that the student's name is on the Memo Field of the check.

The Sign-Up Sheet with available times and locations is in the Band Room.

LOCATION:

Store name and address
Store Name:
Address:
STUDENTS:
Student Name(s)
Student 1
Student 2
Student 3
Adult(s):
Time Frame:
TOTAL AMOUNT COLLECTED: \$

(TOTAL AMOUNT FOR ALL STUDENT(S) DURING THE TWO HOUR SHIFT)

WAS STUDENT 1 WEARING A UNIFORM?	YES	NO
WAS STUDENT 2 WEARING A UNIFORM?	YES	NO
WAS STUDENT 3 WEARING A UNIFORM?	YES	NO